
 

 
 
Federally insured by NCUA. We do business in accordance with the Federal Fair 
Housing Law and Equal Credit Opportunity Act. 
 
The appearance of external links on this site is not an official endorsement on behalf 
of Arize Federal Credit Union. Moderation of the Arize Federal Credit Union 
Instagram page is conducted continuously. 
 
For matters needing immediate review, or matters about accounts or requiring 
personal information, don't hesitate to get in touch with us at 1-877-342-5975 
 
Please do not use Instagram to request financial information, billing error disputes, 
credit report disputes, or account error disputes. 
 
Any posts that include account information, personal information, or other secure 
information will be hidden for the protection of the member. We may also suggest to 
a member that they delete their post as well, for their own safety and protection. 
 
 


